ebXML CPPA Technical Committee Teleconference

(Non Voting)

March 29, 2002

Attendees

Arvola Chan

David Fischer

Dale Moberg

Himagiri Mukkamala

Peter Ogden

Marty Sachs

Pete Wenzel

Jean Zheng

Minutes

Jean and Vitria will host our teleconferences for April.

The consensus seems to be that a distinct issues database would be preferred for tracking any issues raised during the Committee review and the initial public review period prior to submission to Oasis.

The consensus was to vote by mail and to allow an initial  2 weeks for review starting after Arvola  releases 1.11 to the group. [Tony notified the group that he would release his version of the 1.11 specification to Arvola, who would complete some final changes and synchronization with the schemas and examples.]

The draft should probably be out next Wednesday, April 3.

The group consensus was to accept the Monday disposition and status decisions for issues, and Tony is hereby asked to update the database accordingly.

The consensus was to resolve the PartyId/@type issue with the schema change to anyURI. Arvola asked whether Tony had changed the text to go along with this schema change. Tony is hereby asked to check the specification for textual update on this point.

The consensus was to accept the repurposing of the version attribute on the CollaborationProtocolProfile and CollaborationProtocolAgreement elements to conform to the conventions Arvola will be adding to section 5. Arvola will place this explanation near the location that explains the errata URL, and will check that reference to this discussion  occurs where the attributes are documented. Consensus was to view these changes as resolving the attribute version issues.

Issue 155 is to be resolved pending agreement upon the language that mentions

cipher suite values under the EncryptionAlgorithm elements that can occur under TransportSecurityProtocol. Dale will post language to the list for discussion and when the language is acceptable, the issue will be resolved.

In passing, it was noted that we need to check cardinalities on the  security algorithm: elements, which need to be zeroormore  or perhaps oneormore; Arvola agreed to check on these. We also need to state in the specification how the interpretation of multiples varies in CPP or CPA contexts. For a CPP context,  multiples are more typical and reflect announcement of acceptable capabilities. CPA would typically reflect the negotiated values.

Issue 215 on the ProcessSpecification name attribute; the consensus was that this issue is resolved. It was noted that BPSS mandated that a value for name be present.

Issue 247 issue is to be resolved by removing wildcards unless some use case for the wildcard extension has been documented explicitly.

The meeting concluded with some continuing general discussion on future tasks and projects, and some discussion of face to face options. Current sentiment seemed to favor waiting until early June for a face to face, which would be after the anticipated submission of the CPPA version 2.x specification to Oasis for its approval.

